
Queen Elizabeth's Grammar School, 
BARNET. 

DEAR SIR, OR MADAM, 

I have to inform you that your Son M. J. Mortlock 

has been elected to a Free Place at this School dating 
from August 1st next. This entitles him to tuition free 
of cost as long as he remains at the School. Accounts 
for books are issued at the end of each term and charged 
to the parent. 

You will be required to sign the Herts County 
Council Form, E.1503, undertaking to keep the boy at 
School at least up to the end of the School Year 
(July) following his sixteenth birthday. Please complete 
and return this form to me at an early date.* 

School re-opens at 10.45 a.m. on 

Friday, September 14th 

when he will be required to present himself, bringing 
with him the Terminal Health Certificate duly signed. 

Yours faithfully, 

W. Lattimer m.a. 
Headmaster. 

Date May 18th 1928  

* together with the application form which should be attached from the School Prospectus. 
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